
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

MEETING MINUTES 

LOWRY DESIGN REVIEW COMMITTEE 

 
130 Rampart Way 

3rd Floor Conference Room 

Denver, CO 80230   

 

Thursday, April 30th, 2020  

8:30 a.m. 
 
 

  

 

• Call to Order        8:30 am 

 

The meeting was called to order at 8:34 am.  Kevin Yoshida, Steve Lane, Robin Ault, Matt 

Alcorn, Chuck Woodward, Carla McConnell, and Jamie Fogle were in attendance, as well as the 

International School of Denver team. 

 

• International School of Denver     8:30 – 8:52 am 

7701 1st Place 

New Academic Building Proposal 

Phase 4 Submission – Final Review 

 

The committee addressed the fencing issue from the February meeting.  The committee 

requested that the team review the kind of fencing around the new classroom building – fencing 

that was not chain link – so they found fencing that matches another open fencing on the 

property – a 6’ black aluminum fencing with capped pickets.  They showed an image of the 

fencing and went over the new areas of fencing.  Carla pointed out that whatever fencing they 

install with this project would become the standard for other fencing added to the site.  The 

committee approved the proposed fencing. 

 

The ISD team is proposing London Planetrees and Kentucky Coffeetrees in the right of way and 

landscaping as suggested by Jamie Fogle at the February meeting. 

 

The ISD team also showed the window detail and control joints requested by the committee.  

The team went over the window detail in the construction documents.   

https://maps.google.com/maps?q=Lowry%20Redevelopment%20Authority%2C%20130%20Rampart%20Way%2C%20Ste%20225%2C%20Denver%2C%20CO%2080230&hl=en&authuser=0
https://maps.google.com/maps?q=Lowry%20Redevelopment%20Authority%2C%20130%20Rampart%20Way%2C%20Ste%20225%2C%20Denver%2C%20CO%2080230&hl=en&authuser=0
https://maps.google.com/maps?q=Lowry%20Redevelopment%20Authority%2C%20130%20Rampart%20Way%2C%20Ste%20225%2C%20Denver%2C%20CO%2080230&hl=en&authuser=0


 

 

 

 

 

The ISD team presented the materials samples at the February meeting. 

 

Carla made a motion to approve the final design for ISD’s new classroom building.  Steve Lane 

seconded.  The committee voted unanimously to provide final approval to the project. 

 

• Design Guidelines Re-Draft Update    8:52 -  9:45 am 

 

Kevin Yoshida presented issues for discussion around the Design Guidelines re-draft.  A review 

draft for the new LDRC Design Guidelines will be emailed to the committee on May 21st to 

discuss at the June 4th LDRC meeting. 

 

• Adjourn        9:45 am 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:45 am. 

 

 


